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Mail-in voting has been a crucial aspect of the electoral process, offering an 

alternative for those who cannot physically visit polling stations. The proposal to 

repeal mail-in voting raises significant concerns about accessibility, convenience, and 

the protection of democratic values. Preserving mail-in voting is essential to ensuring 

that every eligible citizen can exercise their right to vote in a manner that is safe, 

convenient, and secure. Therefore, I staunchly oppose any efforts to repeal mail-in 

voting, advocating instead for its continued support and enhancement. 

 

 


